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This is an addendum to last 
Tuesday’s Communicator.  
The library had been asked 
to send information to be 
included and unfortunately 
their mail got lost in my 
inbox.  


From  Librarian Eugene 
Hoekendorf  

The library was open last 
Saturday 13 April (2nd 
Saturday of the month).  
We had another of our 
English Story Sessions. 
Jackie Robinson read 

"There's a Cow in the Road".  We had 5 children attending 
along with many parents.   There were some kids who were 
not bilingual so Jackie added Spanish to help those children 
understand the book.


I'm in the process of reaching out to the Spanish-speaking 
congregation of San Pablo to invite those children also. 


The next story session will be on the 1st Sunday of May (Cinco 
de Mayo!).  Also on the 2nd Saturday (11 May).  Micheal Wolf 
will be our guest reader.


Remember the library is open on the 1st Sunday of each 
month.  May 5th! 10:30-2.  The extended hours are to 
showcase an exhibition of the art of Monica Peralta.  
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Since Sunday this years falls on Cinco de Mayo we will be 
promoting attending church in Mexican style clothing!  
Gentlemen pull out your favorite guayabera.  Ladies, Huipiles, 
whatever…  If you don’t have Mexican style clothing, how ‘bout 
the colors of the flag…  Red Green and White.  


Our April lecture was a 
grand success.  Thank 
you to Jane Martin for 
the wonderful 
presentation, complete 
with handouts, gift CD’s, 
group sing-a-long and 
lots of valuable 
information about 
Mexican regional music.  
Jane brought some extra 
handouts that will be 
available in the back of 
the church this Sunday. 
Please help yourself.  
Thank you to John 
Mitchell for his excellent 
job as moderator and to 
Ileana and Mick Tanner 
for bringing cookies.  We 
discovered some new 
good voices among an 
enthusiastic singing 
audience; hopefully 
some of them will show 
up in the choir loft one of 
these days.  
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There will be no May 
lecture.  We have 
rescheduled Walter 
Lopez’  “The Legacy of 
Maria Felix” to June 
when we will also 
have a lecture by Bob 
Dailey on the latest 
advances in hearing 
issues.  Both dates 
will be announced 
within a couple of 
weeks.  



